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ATTORNEY AT LAW 

14 EAST 60Th STREET, NEW YORK. N. Y. 10022 

PHONE 753-1713 

May 14, 1973 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Fredothdc,Karyland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

I enjoyed seeing you after so many years. After our 
meeting, I spoke with Steve Bair and asked him whether 
Dell had an open mind on settling your differences with 
them. He indicated they did and that if we can establish 
what money is owed to you to his satisfaction, an agree-
ment could be effected. 

I would therefore appreciate receiving from you in as 
brief a form as possible your statement as to the amount 
of monies owed to you and on what basis. I would also 
appreciate your contacting Paysner so that he might for-
ward the file to my home. 

Best regards. 

Cordially yours, 

RTG:dm 	 Richard T. Gallen 


